
NOTICE OF VIOLATION 

 

     The CITY OF GILMER water system PWS ID 2300002 has violated the monitoring and reporting 

requirements set by Texas Commission on Enviornmental Quality (TCEQ)  in Title 30, Texas Administrative 

Code (30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to properly disinfect water 

before distribution, maintain acceptable disinfection residuals within the distribution system, monitor the 

disinfectant residual at various locations throughout the distribution system, and  report the results of 

that monitoring to the TCEQ on a quarterly basis.        

     Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from 

microbial contamination. This/these violation(s0 occurred in the monitoring period(s) January 1, 2023-

March 31, 2023. 

     We are taking the following actions to address this issue by making sure all future  reporting is done in 

the time alloted for each quarter by keeping a calendar of due dates. This will make sure of no other 

violations being committed. 

     If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Kenneth Harris at  903-843-2552. 


